WENATCHEE NORTH ROTARY

April 15, 2013

Wenatchee North Rotary Website www.fantasygas.com and click on the link in the Sports Awards column





FOUNDED APRIL 1, 1969



Wenatchee North Rotary Website www.fantasygas.com and click on the link in the Sports Awards column

Your Apple Blossom Festival Royalty!



The 2013 Apple Blossom Royal Court graced our club with its presence last week. Queen Emily Abbott and Princesses Madi Still and Maggie Chvilicek were poised, articulate and responded to questions from the club like seasoned royalty veterans. The royal court then closed its presentation by serenading our club with a song the young women had written themselves especially for the Apple Blossom Festival.

Mahatma's Tidbits

Jim Heinlein has been recommended as a new member of Wenatchee North. Please provide any feedback or comments to our club president.

- Please be advised that the Red Lion has changed our meeting location on April 17th from the Cascade Room to the Chelan Room downstairs.
- Calendar of upcoming events:
- (i) April 17th: Ryan Feeny with Volunteer Attorney Services will be our guest speaker.
- (ii) April 24th: Club Assembly
- (iii) May 1st: No club meeting. The All Service Club Luncheon at the Wenatchee Center take place at noon.

Absent but not Forgotten!

Editorial by Prez Rob

I went through the badges for our current club members the other day and I realized there were also a number of badges for former club members. At one time these people were fellow Rotarians who for one reason or another no longer attend club meetings. It is possible that all it would take would be a word of encouragement from one of our current members for that person to consider re-joining our club. If you have any information as to the whereabouts of any of the following former members please let Prez Rob know. And, if you happen to see one of these former members, invite him or her to a club meeting as your guest (our club will pay for the guest's lunch).

Alexandra Stoll Ben Wolk Bruce Grim

Candy Kuntz Holly Hayes Luanne Danes

Mike Lamey Shaun Koos Robert Oldwyn

Scott Thompson

Soles for Souls

lvan Christensen, Bealinda Tidd (nee Brady) and I (nee Mahatma) will be attending the District Conference in Kamloops, British Columbia the first weekend in May.

All Rotarians are being asked to donate as many "gently" used pair of shoes that will be collected at the conference and distributed worldwide to those in need. If you have any shoes that "fit" this description, and you are willing to donate them to this much needed cause, please bring them with you to the club meeting. Thank you.

Prez Rob